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I am not in favor of this bill passing due to the unconstitutional nature of restrictive 
gun laws. 
I am concerned about the health and well-being of all Maine citizens - there are 
massive gaps in care for most mental health needs. If legislators were to actually act 
in congruence with what is the best outcome for their constituents, they'd spend more 
time problem solving the healthcare crisis and work to provide more comprehensive 
care.
Limiting the amount of ammunition in a magazine will not solve this problem; this is 
a reactive proposition and one that moves us farther away from the rights guaranteed 
in the Constitution.


